
 

  

 

R&B AND SOUL FOOD IN SEPTEMBER: September 8 
Ryan Hall will be serving traditional soul food for lunch and playing soulful R&B 
music during this time. 

 

 

MINISTRY MOVIE NIGHT: DEAD MAN WALKING: September 8, 7:30 
Join Campus Ministry for a movie night in the Blackbox Theater! In September we 
will be examining the ethical issues posed by capital punishment. To contextualize 
our discussion, we’ll watch Dead Man Walking, which shares the dramatized life 
experiences of Sr. Helen Perjean, CSJ who ministered to an inmate on Death 
Row. Snacks will be provided, and later in the month we will be facilitating an in-
depth conversation on capital punishment and looking at practical ways to 
advocate, serve, and get involved to abolish this practice. 

 



 

ECUMENICAL 9/11 REFLECTION SERVICE: September 11, 7 - 8pm 
Join Campus Ministry for an ecumenical reflection commemorating the events of 
September 11, 2001. All are welcome to join us for an interfaith reflection on the 
importance of communal mourning, memory, peace, and forgiveness. 

 

 

PSYCH CLUB PROFIT SHARE @ MAGGIE O'BREIN'S: September 13, 4 - 9pm 
Head out to Maggie O’Brein’s in Sunset Hills between 4PM-9PM to support Psych 
Club! The organization will earn 20% of sales in that time frame – so tell your 
friends! 

 

 

CAPITAL PUNISHMENT PANEL DISCUSSION: September 13, 6 - 7:30 pm 
Join Campus Ministry for a discussion of the ethics surrounding the legal practice 
of capital punishment. We will be hosting panelists from Missourians for 
Alternatives to the Death Penalty: two capital defenders, an exoneree from death 
row, and professional advocates in this field! Attendees will be encouraged to 
submit questions, and all are welcome to join us at 6:00 p.m. in the AMC. Contact 
Dyllan Haggard with questions! 

 

 

GAP MEET AND GREET: September 14, 4 - 5:30pm 
The mentors and mentees of Griffins Achieving Progress mentor program have an 
opportunity to meet and get to know one another. 

 

 

MORALE RETREAT: September 18, 9 - 4Pm 
Students joining the GriffinTHON Morale Team for our ’22-’23 season will gather 
for a day-long leadership development retreat focused on understanding the 
philanthropic mission of this organization. Contact Caitlin Keohane with questions 
on how to join. 

 

 


